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MIKE ROSS MANAGEMENT CONSULTANTS, LTD. 
527 MADISON AVENUE 
NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10022 
(212) 752-4940 . 

Dear Ms~ Valentine: 

On behalf of Mike Ross and myself, we wish to express 
our sincere appreciation for your participation 
and the participation of your organization in our 
EEO Affirmative Action Breakfast Seminar and Executive 
Opportunity Weekend of February 22 and 23, 1974. 

The success of our program was greatly due to the 
professional and conscientious efforts of you and 
you~ organization. 

It is our sincere hope ~hat you and your organization 
continue to support us in our efforts to achieve 
"Equal Employment For All Minorities''. 

If I or my organization can ever be of any assistance 
to you please do not hesitate to call. 

Best Regards, 

~~-1,u;,.q ~--:--=~ 
Lowell ·Craig 
Executive Vice President 

Ms. Olivia Valentine 
Chairman 
Black Law Students Assoc. 
Fordham .U_niversi ty 
New York, N.Y. 

February 26, 1974 
LC/sn 
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